
Our December CSR Meeting was held on December 10th.  The meeting was a hybrid 

meeting, both in-person and on Zoom.

Central Office finances: for October 21st through November 20th, Central Office had an 

income of $4,639.22 and expenses of $3,909.98 for a GAIN of $729.24.  Our balance was 

$13,658 where our prudent reserve should be $19,000.

Old business:

New Year’s Eve party and planning.

New business:

Nominations for Central Office Board of Directors.  John W was nominated, as was Mike 

P.

Election: John W and Mike P were elected to the board of directors.

Follow up:

The New Year’s Eve event was a success.  We had more than 100 people attend, and the 

room was festive.  The speaker was excellent, and the food delicious.  We won’t know the 

final numbers until next week, but I heard that income exceeded outgo by $2,000.  The 

New Year’s Eve event is the Central Office fundraiser for the year.


